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Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to colposcopy appointments. 
 
You asked: 
I was wondering if you’d be able to share with me a copy of the letter and 
information leaflet that you send out to patients who receive a colposcopy 
appointment. 
 
Trust response: 
Please find attached the standard clinic leaflet which is sent out with 
appointments, the actual appointment letter is the standard trust letter. 
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